
Our Next meeting: September 9th, 2024
at IHOP in Conyers. 

 

THE PAW-PRINT
LAB REPORT

SEPTEMBER 2024 NEWSLETTERCONYERS KENNEL CLUB

www.conyerskennelclub.org

Interested in donating a
trophy for your specific
breed? Come to our
meeting and sign up!
Time is closing in for
our next show in 2025! 

AKC Delegate Yves
Belmont represented the
CKC at the AKC
Delegate Meeting in
Newark, NJ on 
6/10-11/2024 
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Conyer’s Handling
Classes and CGC/Intro
to Rally classes have
begun!

September 3rd was the
first class and it was a
great turnout. 

Please join us next
week to enjoy some
time with your dog!
 



Sanctioned B- OB Match News from the
Conyers Kennel Club

 

Conyers Kennel Club is having their
annual AKC Sanctioned B - OB Fun

Match at Earl O’Neal Sports Complex
Soccer Field

 November 2nd, 2024. 

Please see the Events page on our website
for the Flyer and Entry Form! 

See ya there! 
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Sanctioned B- OB Match News from the
Griffin Kennel Club

 

Griffin Kennel Club is having their
annual AKC Sanctioned B - OB Fun

Match with Rally 
at Griffin City Park Pavillion #2

 October 12th, 2024. 

Contact Match Chair Diane Faulkner for
more information:

dixiedachssw@gmail.com 

Stay tuned for more 
information! 
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CKC President Jan Moore and her 8 mo. old puppy “Bleu”
won back to back 5pt majors at the Greenville KC Shows. 
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CKC Member
Stephanie Hawkins’  

“Siobhan” 
winning 

Best of Breed at the
Carolina Kennel Club.

  

Other important brags! 
CKC Member Beth Pederon’s Cavalier “Kyrina” got her

Intermediate Rally Title

CKC President Jan Moore’s Golden “Filly” got 2- 3pt majors 

CKC Member Elizabeth Gearhart’s Riggsely and Pookie got their
CGC titles

CONGRATS EVERYONE!
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Conyers Kennel Club donated to the Newton/Rockdale
Emergency Relief Food Bank! 

Thanks to all who donated! 

“Love and kindness are never wasted. 
They always make a difference.”

Helen James
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LEGS Coursing Club is now an American Sighthound Field
Association affiliated club. 

If you have sighthounds this is for you! You now have an
ASFA approved club in your backyard! 

Occasional ASFA will have instinct trials for non-sighthound
friends too! 

legscoursing.com
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Canine Chronicle Article


